
           
 

 

Dear colleagues, 

 

We are pleased to inform you that 

7th Congress of the South – East European Society of Perinatal Medicine 
and 

3rd Congress of fetal and neonatal medicine 
 

will be held from May 10th – 12th 2018 in Hotel Zira , Belgrade, Serbia 

The invited speakers at this Congress will include specialists and subspecialists of all branches 
of medicine that are related to the pregnancy and the neonatal period: perinatologists-
obstetricians, neonatologists-pediatricians, transfusiologist, surgeons, anesthesiologists and 
others, who will contribute to the exchange of new knowledge and skills, so we may expect over 
300 active participants with various specializations. 

This year topics will be: 

1. Premature labor 
2. Fetal growth disturbances 
3. Multiple pregnancies 
4. Essential genetics- from screening to  diagnosis  and therapy 
 

It will provide a high-end academic information exchange platform encompass High Risk 
Pregnancy, Antenatal & Newborn Screening, Obstetrics Care and other Research on Perinatal 
medicine. We expect actively participation off all the colleagues across the Europe. 

 

We are looking forward to welcome you in Belgrade! 

 

Prof. Olivera Kontić - Vučinić   Prof. Snežana Plešinac   
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